
Welcome Back! 
Online School Disco

Friday March 12 
6pm to 7.30pm

Thanks to the generosity of DeeJay Carl he will be 
hosting another virtual disco again for us on

www.mixcloud.com/deejaycarl

Suggested minimum donation: £2 per child
Click here to make donation

All monies raised from the disco will go into the PSA funds that 
will positively impact the learning opportunities and experiences for 
the children at Hawridge and Cholesbury.

http://www.mixcloud.com/deejaycarl
https://paypal.me/pools/c/8uKy2q18H4

